
In an effort to curb the spread of COVID-19, the Towns of Lexington and
Belmont are partnering to offer free COVID-19 PCR testing following

Halloween. There will be two upcoming testing events, and both dates and
locations are open to residents of Lexington and Belmont.



PhysicianOne Urgent Care will be providing the testing. You will need to
set up an account on their website to register for a COVID-19 test, and to

view your test results. 



Walk-ins will be minimally accepted only at the Belmont location in the
first few hours, so it is highly recommended that you register in advance. 

Register for a COVID-19 test on either 
November 4th or November 6th here:   

Registration Link 



Proof of residency required at appointment.

Guide for setting up an account (Here)
Nasal swab process (Here)

Further Info and Tips:

If there are other difficulties or issues with registration, please contact:  
Project Beacon at help@beacontesting.com or 

by phone at (617) 741-7310 - hours M-F 8am – 4pm

• Thursday, November 4 from 4:00-7:00 PM
173 Bedford Street, Lexington (Drive through, appointment required)



• Saturday, November 6 from 9:00 AM – 2:00 PM

Chenery Middle School, 95 Washington St., Belmont (indoor testing,
appointment highly recommended)

COVID-19 Testing
Clinics

https://testing.p1uc.com/register/with-code?code=BLADLT
https://www.belmont-ma.gov/home/files/2021-10-26-registering-for-an-account-viewing-covid-19-test-results
https://www.belmont-ma.gov/home/files/2021-10-26-nasal-swab-process
mailto:help@beacontesting.com

